
  

 

Happy holidays everyone, we hope 2015 has been good 

to you and that 2016 will be even better.    

 

In this edition we  invite you to give us some feedback 

about your experiences with community transport.   

We want to know what you like about our service and 

what we could improve upon.   

 

Please take a few minutes to complete the enclosed 

client satisfaction survey .  You can post it back to us, 

hand it to one of our drivers, complete it online 

www.surveymonkey.com/r/tbbctclientsurvey  

or call Kate on 1300 875 895 if youôd prefer to talk to us 
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over the phone.     

However you choose to communicate with us, rest 

assured that we are listening.  

 

In this issue we have some ideas for new bus trips 

that we might put on next year.  But they will only 

happen if enough people tell us they are interested -  so 

if any of the ideas take your fancy be sure to let us 

How to Contact Us  

Phone:  1800 875 895  

Post:   Shop 9 14 Middleton Street Byron Bay 2481  

Email:  admin@community - transport.org.au  

Web:   www.community - transport.org.au  

Please make all your transport bookings through our 

community transport office by dialling 1300 875 895 .  

Our drivers are unable to book and organise trips for 

you.   
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Our social bus outings are a monthly highlight for many 

of our clients and we would like to extend the service to 

meet the needs and interests of more people.    

 

To help us plan additional services we are asking what 

you want.  If any of the following options interest you, 

call our bus coordinator Amanda on 1300 875 895.   

 

If enough people in your area express an interest in 

joining one of these groups we will endeavor to put a 

regular bus on.    

¶    Short day social trips  

¶    LGBTI friendly trips  

¶    Trips for younger people with disability  

¶    Menôs trips 

 

Perhaps you already belong to a group and youôd like to 

go on some outings together, either on a regular or ad 

hoc basis.   Let us know how many people youôve got 

and where youôd like to go.   You might be surprised to 

see how affordable it is to hire a bus and community 

transport driver.   

Bus Happenings  
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Message from the CEO  

In October, TBBCT were recipients of the 2015 Northern 

Rivers Business Chamber Award, in the Health and 

Wellbeing category. I proudly accepted the award on 

behalf of our volunteers and staff, at a gala ceremony 

held in Lismore.  This regional award capped a busy 

year for TBBCT ï we provided over 70,000 passenger 

trips in the year, and we have estimated our passengers 

travelled  more than 2 million kilometres.   

As our regionôs population grows, we are preparing to 

meet the increased demand for services. We have 

lobbied government for increased funding, particularly 

for transport to renal dialysis treatment, which is high 

on the list of unmet need in NSW. Transport for NSW 

are reviewing all aspects of Community Transport and 

we have provided data and other information to the 

NSW Government to assist in the review process.  

At TBBCT, we continually strive to provide high quality 

services. Iôd love to hear from you about your 

experience using Community Transport, please feel free 
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to contact me if you would like to comment or provide 

feedback.  

With kind regards and best wishes for a Merry 

Christmas and Happy New Year.  

Phil Barron  

CEO   
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Last Appointment Times  

Most of our wonderful drivers are volunteers, generously 

giving their time to serve the community.  It is very 

important to us that we look after them and donôt keep 

them out on the road too late.  

If you need transport to South East Queensland, please 

try to book your appointment  earlier than the following 

NSW times, especially if you live in the Ballina area and 

especially during daylight saving.    

Coolangatta/Tugun 4pm (3pm Qld time)  

Robina/Varsity Lakes 3.30pm (2.30pm Qld time)  

Southport/Benowa 3pm (2pm Qld time)  

Brisbane 1pm (midday Qld time)  

 

Thank you for your consideration and helping to 

keep our valued volunteers happy.  
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Holiday Closure  

Merry Christmas and Hanukkah Sameach  we hope 

you have a beautiful holiday, whatever you are 

celebrating -  with plenty of cheer, good food and good 

company.  

Our volunteers and staff will be taking a break over the 

Christmas period from 2pm on 24 December.   If you 

need transport on Christmas Eve, please book your 

appointment for as early as possible in the day.  

We will return, ready to take your bookings and take 

you places, from Monday 4th January. Please book 

early for trips in this week.  
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Lost and Found  

We have a growing collection of found items in our 

offices.    

 

If possible we recommend you label your personal items 

so we can quickly return anything left behind to you.   

 

If you are missing any belongings following a 

community transport trip, make sure you give the office 

a call so we can have a look for you.   

 

At present we have a range of glasses, books and other 

personal items in our lost and found box.  

Carers Welcome!  

Donôt forget, carers travel free with community 

transport when they accompany you on a trip.   

 

Just let us know when you make the booking, so we can 

make sure there is room for them in the vehicle.   
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My Aged Care  

The Department of Health has established a new 

gateway to aged care services.   

My Aged Care  links people with services that assist 

them to live independently at home.    

If you are an older person who needs a little more 

support with meals, domestic help or personal care etc 

call 1800 200 422 or visit www.myagedcare.gov.au to 

find out what services are available in your area.  



10  

 

���o�•�š�}�v�À
�]�o�o�����^�}���]���o�����µ�•���}�µ�Ÿ

�v�P
���}�v�������������µ�Ÿ

�(�µ�o���•�‰
�Œ

�]�v�P
�������Ç

���]�v�������o�o�]�v��
 


